
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF HIGHLAND, ILLINOIS 

 
The City of Highland will conduct two open houses for the express purpose of allowing the 
public to ask questions regarding the city’s intention to enter into, 1) Power Sales Contract, 
and 2) Capacity Purchase Agreement, with the Illinois Municipal Electric Agency (IMEA).  
Entering into the aforementioned Contract and Agreement represents a 20-year extension of 
the city’s current contract with IMEA and covers the period from 2035 – 2055.  The open 
houses will be held at the Highland Area Seniors Center, located at 187 Woodcrest Drive, on 
dates and at times as follows:   
 
Thursday, April 4, 2024 10:00 AM – Noon 
 
Tuesday, April 16, 2024 7:00 PM – 9:00 PM 


